
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - NOVEMBER 21, 2005 

FREDRICK STREET – TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT MEASURES 

Recommendation 

 In response to a petition submitted by local residents, Councillor Tony Carella recommends: 
 

That staff be directed, in coordination with the Local Ward Councilor’s office, to meet with the 
community to determine what traffic management measures might be considered for installation 
on Fredrick Street and to report to a future Committee of the Whole. 

 
Economic Impact 
 
To be determined upon analysis. 

Purpose 

To better manage traffic along Fredrick Street. 
 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Local residents living on and around Fredrick Street have concerns with the excessive speeding 
that is taking place, following a recent accident in which a speeding motorcyclist lost control and 
hit a tree in front of 65 Fredrick Street.  The residents of Fredrick Street have provided a petition 
requesting that traffic management measures be undertaken on their street in order to help 
reduce vehicular speeding. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

In response to a petition of the residents, it is recommended that a meeting be convened, to 
which the Local Councillor and staff will attend on behalf of the corporation. 

Attachments 

Petition 

Report prepared by: 

Councillor Tony Carella 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Councillor Tony Carella 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF PETITION 

 
A petition has been submitted with respect to the following 
matter and a copy is on file in the office of the City Clerk: 
 
 Agenda Item No.: 24 
   
 Item Name: FREDRICK STREET – TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT  
    MEASURES 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Particulars of the Petition: 

 
Dated: -- 
 
No. of Signatures:  25 
 
Submitted by:  Residents 

 
  
 
 
 
 

For a copy of the petition contact: 
 

City of Vaughan, Clerk’s Department, 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, L6A 1T1 
Tel: (905) 832-8504 Fax: (905) 832-8535 
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